
Dear Parents,

RE: 
SHARING INFORMATION
Further to the details outlined in my confidentiality policy I would like to draw your attention to the following requirements found in the statutory guidelines to the EYFS (Early Years Foundation Stage) that I am obliged by law to follow in relation to sharing information about your child.
Sharing Confidential Information ‘EYFS Requirement 3.69 – Confidential information and records about children must be held securely and only accessible and available to those who have a right or professional need to see them.’

What this means to you: I might have to share information about your child with my assistant or my emergency cover, Ofsted or other agencies and other professionals who have a right to see them, for example if I have had to contact the ambulance or other emergency service in the event of an accident.
Sharing Learning and Development Information ‘EYFS Requirement 2.5 – Providers must have the consent of parents and /or carers to share information directly with other relevant professionals.’

What this means to you: The EYFS requires me to work in partnership with any other childcare settings your child may attend and any other professionals (for example your child’s Health Visitor) and / or agencies which might be involved in your child’s life now or in the future.  Whilst I will always try and let you know in advance that I am going to share information directly with other professionals, there might be some instances (such as notifying about safeguarding concerns) when this is not possible.

If you have any questions regarding this letter then please do not hesitate to ask.
Kind regards,
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Please sign below to confirm you have read the above information and you are aware of my legal obligations to share information with other professionals involved with your child as and when it may be needed.
Signed










Name:  








Relation to child:








Date:










